## Department of Veterans Affairs

## Memorandum

Date: May 9, 2013

From: VHA PRA Compliance Liaison (10B4)

Subject: Re-submission of Generic Fast-Track Data Collection

To: OMB Desk Officer for Veterans Affairs (Bridget Dooling)

The data collection for the Boston VA Medical Center's Ophthalmology Patient Satisfaction Survey generic request is being resubmitted with a revision, following a determination by OMB. OMB determined that the first page on the survey should be removed, as it pertained to direct questions that are not applicable to gauging patient satisfaction.

The survey clearance request is now being submitted with the patient satisfaction ratings scale questions.

Respectfully,

## Cynthia Harvey-Pryor

Management Analyst, OMB/PRA Compliance Veterans Health Administration Office of Regulatory and Administrative Affairs (10B4) Office: 202-461-5870 BBerry: 202-697-2267

cynthia.harvey-pryor@va.gov